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 September 12, 2023 

Dear Valued Patients,  

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones in good health. EmPower U Health and Wellness LLC 
opened in 2019 and after years of dedicated service to my patient community, I have made the difficult 
decision to close my Portland, OR medical practice at the end of 2023.  

Firstly, let me assure you that the well-being of my patients remains my highest priority. To facilitate a 
seamless transition of care, I have listed two trusted and respected healthcare clinics in the area where 
patients can transition their care to:  

1. National University of Natural Medicine Lair Hill Clinic, 503-552-1551 (Portland, OR) 
2. Kwan Yin Healing Arts, 503-701-8766 (Portland, OR) 

You are welcome to transfer your medical records to any of these clinics or another physician of your 
choice. My team and I will be available to assist you in coordinating this change until December 31, 2023. 

The time I’ve spent as your physician have been among the most fulfilling of my professional life. The 
privilege of being part of your healthcare journey, sharing in your triumphs and challenges, has given my 
work immeasurable value.  

In the future, I plan to reopen a portion of my practice under a new model of care that aligns better with 
my evolving goals and the needs of my patients. While the details are still in planning, the new practice 
will focus on adjunctive care and virtual appointments.  

If you would like to stay connected, please notify my office. We will maintain a list of interested patients to 
contact when the new practice is set to open. Your trust and confidence have been the cornerstone of my 
career, and I am incredibly thankful for the years we’ve spent together in the pursuit of health. Although 
the framework of our relationship may change, my commitment to your well-being is steadfast.  

Thank you for entrusting me with your care. It has been an honor to serve you, and I look forward to the 
possibility of doing so again in a new capacity in the future.  

With deepest gratitude and warmest wishes for your continued health, 

 

Dr. Emma Neiworth Petshow, ND 
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